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Message from the Guest Editor

With the rapid development of computing, the interest,
power, and advantages of automatic computer-aided
processing techniques in science and engineering have
become clear—in particular, automatic computer vision
(CV) techniques together with machine learning (ML, a.k.a.
computational intelligence or machine intelligence)
systems, in order to reach both a very high degree of
automation and high accuracy. CV in conjunction with ML
may be applied to a high number of problems of interest,
such as in remote Earth sensing, mainly through different
nature remote imaging and remote video processing
approaches that have been made possible due to the very
rapid development and growth of high-resolution, high-
SNR, and low-cost imaging sensors and devices of various
types, including single or multiple sensor, visible-range
CCD/CMOS hyper-spectral, multi-spectral, infrared,
ultraviolet, and thermal, to name a few.

The application of CV and ML to remote Earth observation
and sensing is becoming highly attractive and popular,
making it possible to reach a very high degree of
autonomous functioning, accuracy, and promising results.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Remote Sensing is now a prominent international journal
of repute in the world of remote sensing and spatial
sciences, as a pioneer and pathfinder in open access
format. It has highly accomplished global remote sensing
scientists on the editorial board and a dedicated team of
associate editors. The journal emphasizes quality and
novelty and has a rigorous peer-review process. It is now
one of the top remote sensing journals with a significant
Impact Factor, and a goal to become the best journal in
remote sensing in the coming years. I strongly recommend
Remote Sensing for your best research publications for a
fast dissemination of your research.
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